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PARISH  

NEWSLETTER 

FIRST SUNDAY OF LENT (YEAR A) - 29TH FEB/1ST MARCH 2020 

MASS TIMES, SERVICES AND INTENTIONS FOR THE COMING WEEK 

 

 

Saturday (Vigil of first Sunday of lent)  29th  5.00 pm  Our Lady’s Mary Newham RIP 

6.00 pm Our Lady’s Filipino Rosary Crusade 

Sunday   (first Sunday of lent) 1st   9.00 am Holy Cross Glenys Seery RIP 

11.00 am Our Lady’s Raymond Eyre RIP 

Monday (Lenten feria) 2nd 9.30 am Convent Service of the Word and Holy 

Communion 

Tuesday (Lenten feria) 3rd  9.30 am convent John Tyson RIP 

Wednesday (Lenten feria) 4th 9.30 am Our lady’s  Desmond Worth RIP 

12.00 noon Holy Cross Intentions of Miriam  

Thursday  (Lenten feria) 5th 9.30 am convent Ellie Forker RIP 

10.00 am convent 24 hour Adoration 

7.00 pm Holy Cross Paddy Hallam RIP 

Friday  (Lenten feria)                         6th 6.00 pm Our lady’s  Thomas Martin RIP 

Saturday   (Lenten feria)       7th 9.30 am Convent Michelle & Roy Grainger RIP 

Saturday (vigil of second Sunday of lent) 7th 5.00 pm Our Lady’s Bernie Corry RIP 

Sunday (second Sunday of lent) 8th  9.00 am Holy Cross  Kathleen  

11.00 am Our Lady’s Bridget Doyle RIP 

Schools serving our Parish: 
Primary Schools: 

Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell  
Head Teacher — Mrs. Celine Toner 

0115 9150500 
St Margaret Clitherow, Bestwood 

Head Teacher — Miss Christine Reilly  
0115 9150296 

Holy Cross , Hucknall 
Head Teacher—Mrs. Tammie McNamara  

0115 9534577 
Secondary Schools: 
Trinity School, Aspley 

Head Teacher — Mr. Matthew Shenton  
0115 9296251 

Christ The King, Arnold 
Head Teacher — Mr. Carlo Cuomo 

0115 9556262 

COMMUNITY NEWS     

WALK WITH ME / LENT EXTRA 
There are Walk with Me and Lent Extra booklets at the back of 

church for you to purchase,  at a cost of £1/£2.  The booklets are a 
prayer and scripture journey for the season of Lent. 

WHITE FLOWER APPEAL 
These are the totals for the White Flower Appeal: 

Our Lady’s, Bulwell: £406.43 

Holy Cross, Hucknall: £120.49  Grand total: £562.92 

Sincere thanks for your generosity. 
 

ROSMINI CENTRE 
Thursday 5 March 7.30-9 pm - Lenten 'exploration of prayer'           

Fr David Tobin 'Prayer is relationship'.                                                     
Friday 6 March 7-9pm.  Healing Mass 

RITE OF ELECTION 
St. Barnabas Cathedral Sunday 1st March at 3pm 

Please keep our candidates in your prayers: 
Gina Treece, Marysia Manning, Jason Young, Coral McCormack, Jack 

McCormack, Vanessa Marfo and Joseph Akwasi Anikii. 
They will meet the Bishop, sign the Book of Elect, and profess their 

readiness to receive the Sacraments at the Easter Vigil.   

CAFOD  
Family Fast Day :Have a simple meal next  Friday 6th March and 

your gift will save lives.  Lent Event:  Every Thursday lunchtime 
between 12.30pm and 1.30pm soup and a roll will be served in the 

Parish Hall at Our Lady’s.  Please come along and find out more 
about CAFOD. 

FR JOHN—PILGRIMAGE TO THE HOLY LAND 
Fr. John will be away from Wednesday 4th March until Friday 13th 

March as the Pilgrimage Spiritual Leader. He will be leading the 
pilgrims on their journey by offering Masses at the different Holy 

Sites, preaching the homily daily and leading the pilgrims in various 
devotions and prayers.  Please be assured that you will all be in his 
prayers and thoughts during this time.  Please keep him and all the 

pilgrims in your prayers.  
 

MARRIAGE INSTRUCTION 
Deacon Martyn Swaby will be holding a marriage preparation course 

commencing Wednesday 25th March at 7.30 pm in Our Lady’s 
Parish Hall. Further meetings will be Wednesday 1st April & 

Wednesday 15th April. Each session will last approximately one 
hour. 

 
PILGRIMAGE TO ASSISI 

21st June for 5 nights, leaving Birmingham airport on Sunday 21st 
June, returning Friday 26th June.  Staying at the Hotel Frate Sole in 
Santa Maria degli Angeli on a half-board basis, for £649 based on 

two sharing.  Join Fr Joe Wheat and Fr Paul Newman on this 
Pilgrimage.  For further information or booking forms contact the 

parish office on 0115 950 1064 or email 
office@ourladyandstedward.org 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

HOLY CROSS NEWS  
 

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER 
Hucknall’s World Day of Prayer will be hosted by Holy Cross this year at 

7.15pm next Friday 6th March.  The service has been written by 
Christian women of Zimbabwe and we will be welcoming Zimbabwean 

friends from Our Lady’s Bulwell.  ALL ARE WELCOME. 

LOURDES STUDENTS 
Christ the King School will be holding a cake sale at Holy Cross church after Mass 

on Sunday 15th March for students travelling  to Lourdes on pilgrimage as 
helpers. 

 
AVAILABILITY FORMS 

Forms for the next three months are at the back of church for you to collect and 
return in  good time for the next rotas to be prepared.  Those of you who have 

offered your services in various ministries on the recent Census forms will find 
forms with your name on.   

 
ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT—THURSDAY, HOLY CROSS 

We will have Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament every week at 6.30pm  before 
Thursday evening Mass. Please join us for prayer and meditation  

before Our Lord. 
 

HOLY CROSS SURGERIES 
Please pre-book an appointment.  

Wednesday (1.30—2.30pm) Thursday (5.30 to 6.30pm)   
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~  

OUR LADY’S NEWS  

              YEAR OF THE WORD                   
Talk & Discussion on the Gospels by Fr Joseph O’Hanlon.   If you 

would like to find out more about the Gospels (their origins, authors 
etc), or have any other questions, please come along to one or both of the 

following sessions here at Our Lady’s in the Parish Hall:                                                                                       
Tuesday 10th March at 7.00pm  and Tuesday 31st March at 7.00pm. 

 
FAITH IN FAMILIES BOXES 

It’s that time of year again to empty the boxes! So please bring them to church as 
soon as possible.  Please give them to Teresa Doherty or take them to the 

sacristy.  Thank you. 

PLEASE PRAY FOR: 

Robert Atkins who passed away recently.  Our thoughts and prayers are with his 
wife Frances,  family and friends at this difficult time.  May he rest in peace. 

 
CATHOLIC WOMEN’S ASSOCIATON 

As Catholic Woman Association United Kingdom we acknowledge Scripture is 
foundational to the life of the Catholic Woman and so we want to celebrate, 
share and live out our faith through deeper Scriptural engagement. Our next 

CWA/UK MEETING is in Nottingham on 7th March 2020, 10am  to 5pm.     
Starting with word (Matthew and his Gospel).  

Please pray that, during this special year, we may all be enriched and renewed by 
the living Word of God. 

“Your word is a lamp for my steps and a light for my path”. Psalm 119:105 
 

QUIZ NIGHT 
Thank you to all those who attended the Quiz Night last Saturday. Over £60.00 

was paid out in cash prizes and a good time was had by all. The next social event 
is the IRISH NIGHT on March 21st. Live music, hot food etc. etc. More details to 

come. Tickets on sale shortly.  
 

TIME FOR TEA 
Make Time for a Tea Party to raise awareness and funds for The Eve Appeal 

which researches into gynaecological cancers. Tuesday 17th March, 1 pm-7 pm, 
at my house, 107 Cantrell Road. Please drop in for a cup of tea, coffee or soft 

drinks, and cakes, and make a donation to the funds. Annette Scholes (donations 
of cake welcome). 

 WORLD DAY OF PRAYER 
This international service has been prepared for us by the women of Zimbabwe, 
and our local service will be led by women of Bulwell. It will be at 10.30 am on 
Friday 6th March at The Bulwell United Reformed Church followed by a light 

lunch. Please see poster at the back of church. 
 

MEETINGS & EVENTS THIS WEEK 
Mon-Sat 7.30 pm  Convent Adoration  
Tues  3rd 7.30 pm  Parish Hall Enquiry Group  
Wed 4th 7.00 pm  Convent           Scripture Group 
Thurs 5th 9.30 am  Parish Hall Drop in Café 
Thurs 5th 7.30pm   Parish Hall Loreto Club 

THE PARISHES OF  

HOLY CROSS AND OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL SUCCOUR 
SERVING THE COMMUNITIES OF  

Contact Details:  

Parish Priest:   Fr. John Martin   Tel: 0115 9278403        

   The Presbytery   Mobile (FOR EMERGENCY ONLY): 

   Brooklyn Road,  Bulwell,   07714 460526 

   Nottingham NG6 9ES   

Parish Secretaries:  Mrs Vivien Flynn 

  Mrs Breege Chapman  Tel: 0115 9278403 

   Tuesday—Thursday 9am to 1pm 

Parish Email:  holycrossrcchurch@outlook.com & ourladysbulwell@hotmail.co.uk 

Website:                                www.bulwell-and-bestwood-catholic-churches.org.uk 

Facebook:  https://facebook.com/bulwellandbestwood 

Parish Deacon:   Rev. Martyn Swaby   Tel: 0115 9770252 

Retired Priest:  Canon Anthony Dolan       

Hall Booking:  ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com or  Tel: 07932074298 

Readers OL (Saturday 7th March) Alrica & Julie  
Welcomers OL (Saturday 7th March)  Alan & Judith 

Readers OL  (Sunday 8th March) Mia & Anne 
Readers HC (Sunday 8th March)  Teresa 

Welcomers OL (Sunday 8th March)  
Welcomers HC (Sunday 8th March) Bill 

Refreshments after Mass 0L (Sunday 8th March)  Sylvia, Emmanuel & Eunice 
  Counters OL (Sunday 8th March)  Mick, Patricia & Jacinta 

Counters HC (Sunday 8th March) Andy & Viv 
Flowers HC (Sunday 8th March) No flowers during Lent 

Prayers of the Faithful OL (March)  Angela   
Church Cleaners HC (8th March) Charles & Florence 

Church Cleaners OL (March) Jane, Sam, Monica, Jane, Prisca, Juliana, Victoria & Michael 
Eucharistic Ministers HC (8th March)  Bill, Simon & Chris 

Please pray for:  the sick family members of all parishioners: 

.  Also all those who are in hospital or having treatment or 

who are in nursing homes, or being cared for at home. 

STATIONS OF THE CROSS THROUGHOUT LENT 
Our Lady’s  Friday at 7.00 pm                                                       
Holy Cross Sunday at 6.00 pm   

mailto:ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com

